
SHOUT Thank you to all the families who
supported the Athletic Department's

Diaper and Wipes Collection!
Congratulations to our drawing winners,
Savannah Ghiz (Grade 5) and Raymond
Misa (Grade 7). Enjoy your SJPII logo

water bottles!
OS

Virtue of the Week: Moderation. Attention to balance in one's life.

EOW
Savannah
Crandell

1 year with
SJPII!

Dates to Remember
April 4, 11: Lenten Fish Fry - Sign up to help in
Track it Forward! 
April 10: 5  Grade Wax Museumth

                Month of the Military Child Legacy Day
April 11: Spring concert 
                PreK - 4 (2:00 PM)
April 16: Living Stations of the Cross
April 17: Noon Dismissal
April 18 - April 27: Easter Break  
May 14: Students Fine Arts Showcase
May 23: Noon Dismissal
May 26: No School - Memorial Day
May 29: 8  Grade Graduationth

May 30: Used Uniform Sale (2:30 - 3:30)
June 6: Noon Dismissal - Last Day of School!
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Eagle News 
April 4,  2025

For God, all things are possible Matthew 19:26

SAVE THE DATE: Thurs, May 15th 5:30 PM - 7:00 PM
                                     2024-2025 Athletic Banquet 

Mon, 4/7      SJPII vs. Sandhills Highlanders 
                      Soccer at SJPII (4:00 PM start) (AWAY, but played at SJPII)
                      Baseball at the Armory (3:30 PM start)
Tues, 4/8     SJPII vs. Grace Christian (AWAY) SOCCER ONLY 
Wed, 4/9      SJPII vs. St. Patrick’s (AWAY) SOCCER ONLY
Thurs, 4/10  SJPII vs. Covenant Prep (AWAY, but played at SJPII) 
                      SOCCER ONLY
Mon, 4/14    SJPII vs. CFCA (AWAY)

The Visitation of Mary baskets:
Tuttle Family: Weston & Chloe

 Leone Family: Jacob, Julianna, & Joseph 

URGENT: 
Opportunity

Scholarship offers
have been sent to

eligible families that
applied during the

priority period. MUST
accept or decline by 

April 18th!  

Sports Corner

Dear SJPII Families,
   Fr. Forbes, Pastoral Administrator and Pastor of Sacred Heart, celebrated Mass with us
on Wednesday. Grade 7 led the music beautifully and did a wonderful job! In his homily, 
Fr. John invited us to reflect on the importance of seeking forgiveness during Lent. He
reminded us that when we sincerely tell God we are sorry for our sins, He will forgive us. 
Fr. John also encouraged us to reflect on our relationships and asked thought-provoking
questions: “Do I listen to others and respond? Do I pray? Am I a good friend? Do I forgive
my friends as I hope they forgive me?” His words gave us much to reflect on as we enter
the final days of the fifth week of Lent.   
   Join us for our final two Lenten Fish Frys on April 4 and 11 in the SJPII Tru-Legacy
Activity Center from 4:00 to 6:30 PM. Enjoy delicious food and warm fellowship as we
gather for this beloved Lenten tradition. We hope to see you there!
   PTO Elections are coming up soon! We encourage you to consider serving or nominating
dedicated and enthusiastic parents for next year’s PTO positions. Your involvement makes
a big difference in our school community!
   Wishing you a joyful and refreshing first weekend of April!
Pax vobiscum, Marian V. Kajfez, Principal 

Bravo to the cast
of Aladdin Jr., as
well as the stage
crew, light and

sound team,
directors, and
volunteers—

outstanding job!
Your hard work
and talent truly

shined!

The 8th grade class invites
you to join us on April 16 at
2:15 in the SJPII Tru-Legacy

Activity Center as we pray the 
Living Stations of the Cross. 

PTO Nominations are 
due this Sunday, April 6!

 We’re currently accepting
nominations for the following 
open positions: Vice President,
Corresponding Secretary, and

Recording Secretary.
If you’d like to nominate someone

—or yourself—please email
ptopres@jp2catholicschool.org.


